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Feature:
Introducing the Hawk Connectors

The Division for Student Affairs takes great pleasure in introducing our new Hawk
Connectors!

The primary responsibility of a Hawk Connector is to connect students to IUP. They
do this through facilitating game nights and hosting student discussions (e.g., via
MCSLE's Meet-Up), planning and implementing programs in Folger Student Center,
capturing the student experience through photography, and gathering feedback from
students to incorporate in program planning.

We look forward to working with Amaya, Nyah, and Zipporah next year. We are also
looking to hire more Hawk Connectors for next year, so stay tuned.

Zipporah Prescott

Amaya Boggs

Nyah Cheek

Updates

Graduation is quickly approaching. 
The Center for Multicultural
Student Leadership and
Engagement has reached out via
email to eligible graduating
students who may like to take part
in the annual "Crimson Salute"
ceremony. Students may pick up
their cords during normal Center
hours, or may make a request to
have them sent via mail. 

The Co-op Store’s annual end-of-the-
semester sale begins Thursday, April 22. The
Customer Appreciation Sale will include 25 -
50% off savings on most IUP gear and gifts.
The store will offer the opportunity for
students to sell their books back, once they
are done using them, beginning Thursday,
April 29, and ending on Friday, May 7. The Co-
op Store hours of operation are Monday
through Friday from 1 0a.m. to 4 p.m. The store
will have special Saturday hours on Saturday,
May 8, from 10 a.m. to 4 p.m. Congratulations
to our Class of 2021 graduates and their
families!

Folger Student Center will be
open during finals week.
Students will have the
opportunity to study
individually or meet with their
study group in a safe and
spacious facility. Hours during
finals week are 11 a.m.-10 p.m.,
Monday through Thursday.

Lavender graduation cords are also
available for students who identify
as LGBTQIA+.  Interested students
should sign-up on Crimson
Connect under "forms."  Per student
feedback, there will be no Lavender
Graduation Ceremony this year.

This week's Student Affairs Digest will be the last for the semester.  We will be
back, once a month, during the summer and will return to our weekly Digests in
the fall.  Thank you for joining us as we have shared the goings-on within the
Division for Student Affairs!

Health Service is offering the first
Moderna COVID-19 vaccine for
interested IUP students, staff, and
faculty.  There is a limited supply,
so interested folks should contact
Health Service to schedule an
appointment during normal office
hours: M-F, 8 a.m.-4:30 p.m. 
Health Service will be able to
provide information regarding
how to obtain the second dose.

Health Service provided Nurse
Practitioner Internships for two
Purdue NP students this
semester.  In order to complete
their course of study, these
students were required to
comlete a clinical practicum, and
they chose to do it at IUP!

This semester has been challenging. 
Our Health Service staff has felt the
pressure since the beginning of the
pandemic.  This semester alone, Health
Service has tested 748
symptomatic IUP students in an effort
to keep the university safe.

The Counseling Center will be closed during the
summer break.

The Counseling Center does not offer student
counseling services during the summer. The office
will open for administrative services only on May
12-16 and August 9-20, 2021.
Counseling services will resume on Monday, August
23, at 8 a.m.

In case of an emergency, please contact the Indiana
County Crisis Hotline at 1-877-333-2470 or go to
the Indiana Regional Medical Center.

Health and Wellness Promotion has
continued to host "Just Paws," "Wellness
Wednesdays," "Kahoot Trivia Nights," and
many social media programs this semester.
The students who have attended have
formed bonds and connections with the
office, which has helped create a family-
type atmosphere.

HWP will continue to grow their programs
next fall, but they also have many new
programming adventures planned. Some
revolve around students' mental health,
like a newly devised campaign called
"Lighten the Load," which will include
Relaxation Stations and many more
surprises. HWP will be re-introducing
tabling, campus-wide, to increase their in-
person interactions with students while
focusing on health topics that incorporate
diversity and inclusion. HWP has also
developed a new packet, which will be
made available to all faculty and staff,
describing the office's offerings and
examples of how we can collaborate to
meet our students' needs best.

The Haven Project is returning in the fall 2021 semester
and looks forward to partnering with you! If you are
interested in educational programming for your class,
department, office, or organization, please reach out.

Requests for presentations and workshops can be made
by visiting www.iup.edu/haven or by emailing haven-
project@iup.edu. Whether you want to be a catalyst for
culture change by being trained in the Green Dot
Bystander Intervention program or want to know more
about It’s On Us, you can find a program that’s right for
you. We will work with you to customize a program that
is a perfect fit. We believe that it’s on us, all of us, to
make our campus safer. Thank you for your support!

We wish you a safe, healthy, and relaxing summer.

On Tuesday, April 27, the IUP community participated in two post-Chauvin trial
verdict programs, “A Time of Expression: George Floyd & the #BLM Movement” and
“Forum Theatre & Difficult Dialogues.” OSE and MCSLE collaborated with program
organizers/leaders Brian Jones and Rachel Desoto-Jackson from the Department of
Theatre, Dance, and Performance.

“A Time of Expression: George Floyd and the #BLM Movement” was held outside Waller
Hall in the Oak Grove.  Between 35 and 40 students took advantage of the opportunity
to come together for a time of expression. Two large canvases were used to
write/paint participants' thoughts and feelings after the Chauvin trial verdict. During
the program, one student and one faculty member did special readings on the steps of
Waller Hall. The two canvases are currently on display.

“Forum Theatre and Difficult Dialogues” was held virtually and led by Professor
Rachel DeSoto-Jackson and the student SPATE ensemble.  They led our IUP
Community in dialogues surrounding the verdict of the Chauvin trial. Through Forum
Theatre, the group had meaningful discussions, and participants were able to
comment on the different scenarios of post-verdict responses, which were acted out
by the ensemble.

Achievements and
Recognition

"This year has been a challenge for students, faculty, and staff. It has been easy to
think we've all been forgotten and pushed aside. However, students from IUP care
deeply for the staff and faculty of IUP. Without you, this year wouldn't be what it has
been. Through student efforts, many of us have come together to say Thank You! We
see all the work you've been putting in, we know the stress you have all been under,
we are aware of the upcoming challenges for you. We are so appreciative of all that
you've done for us. Thank you!"
- CRU (Campus Ministries at IUP) and CCO (Coalition of Christian Outreach)

On Wednesday, April 21, Health
Service celebrated Administrative
Professionals Day.  The Office
honored staff with gifts and
breakfast. 

Melissa Dick, HS Nurse Director,
said, "We could not do our jobs
without them!"

Kimberly Kucinski, Robin Gromley, and Judy Stitt

Health and Wellness Promotion will be saying
goodbye to some special Peer Educators, Anya
Kessler and Allison Goldstein, who have been an
integral part of their team for the past three
years. 

Sara Dillon remarks, "We wish them the best of
luck as they graduate and begin their nursing
careers. We also want to say thank you to
Michelle Puerta, our GA, for her efforts as she
finishes up her SAHE program. Good luck in all
your future endeavors, Michelle!" 

Ms. Dillon continues, "I would just like to say
that the entire HWP team has faced every
obstacle from this past year with a smile on
their face and have continued to show their
creativity and commitment to our program!
Thank you all.  I can't wait for next semester!"

For the first time since 1999, the IUP women's swimming program has won the
Pennsylvania State Athletic Conference (PSAC) Championship, capturing the team
title at the Graham Aquatic Center.  Go Hawks!

IUP junior Paige Mikesell was named the women's Most Outstanding Swimmer at
the 2020-21 Pennsylvania State Athletic Conference (PSAC) Swimming
Championships. This is the second straight year Mikesell has been named the top
performer at the conference championship meet.  Nice work, Paige!

For the 30th time in its illustrious history, IUP men's golf has won the Pennsylvania
State Athletic Conference (PSAC) Championship this weekend at the Hershey
Country Club.  Check out the full article, here!

The Haven Project would like to thank all of
our IUP partners (administration, faculty,
staff, students, and organizations) for
collaborating with us to aid in our mission to
make our campus safer. Thanks to you, we
educated the campus community on issues
of sexual assault, domestic and dating
violence, and stalking. Most importantly,
Haven provided community and campus
resources for support so nobody needs to
feel alone.

Michelle Puerta Anya Kessler and
Allison Goldstein

MCSLE would like to recognize Ms. Hannah Watson for winning the Inclusion and
Advocacy (Individual) Award and Mr. Matthew Van Etten for winning the Student
Office Support Leadership award. MCSLE is proud of these two student employees
for their service and leadership to the Center.

Dr. Thomas Segar and
Matthew Van Etten

Dr. Thomas Segar and
Hannah Watson

Upcoming Events

From the Center for Multicultural Student Leadership and
Engagement (MCSLE)

From the Center for Health and Well-Being (CHWB)

Just Paws with the Therapy Dogs
Monday, May 3, will mark the last Just Paws

program of the semester.  The Therapy
Dogs will be in the Folger Student Center

from 6-7:30 p.m.  

MCSLE Ice Cream Social
Students are invited to swing by Folger Student

Center on Monday, May 3, from 2-4 p.m. for free ice
cream!  Folger is also a sweet spot for studying!

Finals Week Paint Party
Having a stressful finals week and need a break?
Join MCSLE for the Finals Week Paint Party on

Thursday, May 6, from 5-7 p.m.
Students can relax and show off their artistic skills!
Social distancing and masks will be required. Please
RSVP via the Crimson Connect event page to attend.

Crimson Salute
Tune in on Sunday, May 9, at 1 p.m. for the premiere of

MCSLE's celebration of our spring multicultural
graduates.  The video will include remarks from Drs.

Driscoll and Segar, and it will be accessible via MCSLE's
Facebook page: 

https://www.facebook.com/iupmcsle.

From Housing and Dining (ORHLD)

Contact Us

https://www.iup.edu/studentaffairs/
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724-357-2220
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